
Rose Creek Board Meeting 

April 15, 2024 

Election of Officers immediately following annual meeting. 

Laurel Mahan called the meeting to order. 

Laurel Mahan was nominated by Bill Brooks and seconded by Kelan Oster.  Vote was 
unanimous. 

Brian McClellan was nominated for Vice President by Laurel Mahan and seconded by 
Jim Brooks. Vote was unanimous. 

Kathy Mitchell was nominated by Laurel Mahan and seconded by Jim Brooks. Vote was 
unanimous. 

 
Respectfully submitted, 

Kathy Mitchell, Secretary 


